
TPS Bulletin 

Term Planner 

 Thursday 1 April—
Last day for Term 1 

 Friday 2 April –Good  
Friday Public Holi-
day 

Future Dates 

2021 School  
Development Days 

Friday 4 June, Monday 
19 July, Monday 11 

23 March 2021 
Week 8 Term 1 

Student of the Week 

Eliza Constantine–   
for always trying hard during 

our writing tasks to do her 

best work.  

The whole school participated in activities to celebrate 
Harmony Day, from making tacos to drum beat, self-
portraits, self-relective craft  and listening to a story about 
being different. 
Students wore orange as a recognition of the importance 
of Harmony Day and enjoyed the diverse range of  
activities which supported their understanding of different  
cultures. Students demonstrated curiosity and compassion 
throughout the day and asked lots of questions about other 
cultures. 
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Close The Gap Morning Tea 
Thankyou to carer’s, parents and community 
members for attending the Morning Tea. A part of 
the morning tea was a meeting to identify the  
targets of the Closing the Gap report, in which 
the community and school aim to address. 
Step one of identifying the targets has been  
initiated and further meetings are planned to  
action these initiatives. We are looking forward to  
working collaboratively with parents, carer’s, 
teachers and community members to help Close 
the Gap in our community. 

2021 Voluntary Contributions and Charges  
The Voluntary Contributions remain voluntary: however, greatly assist the school in running specific programs for 
students.  
All students from Kindergarten to year 6 $50.00 per student and for more than one child attending TPS, a  
contribution discount applies: 2 Children  $90.00 3 or more Children $120.00.  
Charges may be requested for incursions, excursions, camps or graduation during the school year.  
If parents/carers require a copy of the 2021 Voluntary Contributions and Charges, please contact the school  
office.  

Northam Senior High School is celebrating 100 years of 
education in the town of Northam and surrounding  
Wheatbelt communities.  
  
The official celebration is being held on Saturday 15 May 
2021.  
  
If you are planning on coming along on the 15th May 2021 
please register as a Centenary guest (this will assist with  
catering, tour planning etc) 
  
All our Centenary information is located on our website 
https://www.northamshs.wa.edu.au/, including registration, 
merchandise and program details. 

 
The Northam SHS  
Facebook page also 
has regular snippets 
from our history, we 
hope you enjoy looking 
at those. 
  
Please share our event 
details with your family 
and friends and we look 
forward to seeing you 
on the 15 May 2021. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.northamshs.wa.edu.au%2F&data=04%7C01%7CCharmaine.Schelfhout%40education.wa.edu.au%7C147aec1cffe8436ce0c508d8e917266a%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637515632918719934%7CUnknow

